
Pennsylvania Prospectors August 2023 Meeting Minutes  

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on August 19, 2023 at the 

Lightstreet United Methodist Church.  There were 10 in attendance.  A roll call of officers and all 

were present.     

The minutes were read by vice president Gary.  They were approved by Eileen and seconded by 

Sharon.  The treasure’s report was read by treasurer Bill.  A motion was made to approve and 

to pay the current bills by Claude and seconded by Eileen. 

President Ryan talked about some new ideas for the club.  They brought a big bag of gold from 

North Carolina.  George brought a sluice and set it up outside and everyone can put some gold 

ore in the sluice after the meeting.   

Ryan then asked if anyone know any Pennsylvania creeks that we can go to pan.  He also added 

that the best places to look for gold is on the inside bends.  That said that there was a place at 

White Deer Creek that is covered with black sand.  We should get samples and bring it back.  

The place is by Halfway Dam.  You take I-180 and take the mile run exit, go to the end of the fly 

stretch past a bridge.  Then walk upstream on the path by a turn.  It’s on State Forest Land and 

they don’t want you to take any rocks from there.  Loyalsock Creek was also mentioned that 

gold was found there. 

There were no committee reports or unfinished business. 

Ryan talked about new business.  He would be collecting everyone’s phone number and call all 

the members to remind them of the meetings. 

The meeting was adjourned and the drawings were made.  Chaplain Claude blessed the meal, 

and a pot luck meal was enjoyed by all. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sharon Beagle, former Secretary  

PA Prospectors Gold Club. 

 

 

 


